
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you enjoyed at-

tending the phonics and 

shapes workshops.  

 Snack Time .                         

Although the school pro-

vides the children with a 

fruit/vegetable daily, this is 

for the afternoon so please 

continue to send a snack 

(fruit/vegetables only) from 

home. 

PE. 

Please note our school 

follows a no jewellery   

policy. This term the chil-

dren will be using the gym 

apparatus during their PE 

sessions. Please ensure 

that your child has their PE 

kit and that any jewellery is 

removed or taped.        

Unfortunately, due to 

health and safety reasons, 

if your child does not have 

a PE kit or if they are 

wearing jewellery, they will 

not be able to use the   

apparatus. We encourage 

the children to dress and 

undress themselves for PE 

so please make sure that 

they do not have too many 

layers on.                           

Health & Safety.          

The equipment in the    

Reception playground is 

only to be used during 

school time so we are 

kindly asking parents not 

to let children play on it, 

before and after the school 

day.  

Dates for your diary: 

Half term holiday:  

Monday 13
th
 February to    

Friday 17
th
 February 

School reopens (Spring 2): 
Monday 20

th
 February 

Parents’ Meetings:  

Friday 24
th
 February. If you 

have not already done so, 
please sign up via    
ParentMail to meet with 
your child’s class teacher. 
Please note that there is 
no school for the children 
on that day. 

PE Workshops for par-

ents: 9 – 10 am:  

Monday 20
th
 February: 

Dragonfly Class; 

Tuesday 21
st
 February: 

Bumblebee Class;  

Monday 27
th
 February: 

Caterpillar Class;  

Tuesday 28
th
 February; 

Ladybird Class 

 

Our topics next term are 
Superheroes and Dino-
saurs. The children will be 
listening to stories about 
different superheroes and 
dinosaurs and looking at 
comics.  

Ocean Maths Calcula-
tions Workshops for par-

ents: 9 – 10 am:  

Monday 27
th
 February: 

Ladybird Class;  

Tuesday 28
th
 February: 

Caterpillar Class;  

Wednesday 1
st
 March:       

Dragonfly Class;  

Thursday 2
nd

 March:           
Bumblebee Class. 

World Book Day: Thursday 
2

nd
 March.—Children 

dress up as their favourite 
book character. 

 

Individual school pho-
tos: Thursday 9

th
 March 

2017. 

 

End of Term (Spring 2): 
Friday 31

st
 March - Non-

uniform day – School    
finishes at 2.15 pm. 

Easter holidays: Monday 
3

rd
 April to Monday 17

th
 

April. 

School reopens (Summer 
1): Tuesday 18

th
 April 

INSET day (no school for 

the children): Friday 21
st
 

April. 

.  

Our topic this term is ‘Superheros & Dinosaurs . 
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Kenmore Park Infant 
& Nursery School 

The reception team 

 Dragonfly Class —       Mrs. 
Shah, Mrs. Shea &  Miss. 
Jo 

 Bumblebee Class—Miss. 
White & Miss. Patel. 

 Caterpillar Class—            
Mr. Christopher & Mrs. 
Karai. 

 Ladybird Class—           

     Mrs. Silvestro and   

     Mrs. Wijesinghe.  

Other support: Mrs. Hirtopanu, 
Mrs. Greenwood,        &      
Miss. Pennant—Phase leader. 

Reception Class  

Assemblies:  

Thursday 23
rd

 March and  
Friday 24

th
 March at 9 am.    

http://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/rrs

